
 

 

     
         

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
     

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 
        

     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dawn Vlaminck 
Administrator/Clerk 

PO BOX 97 – Ghent, MN 56239 
507-428-3214 

 As we Experience Winter Weather… 
Please maintain your sidewalks and around fire hydrants in order to 
keep them clear of snow and ice. 
Please move cars off of the streets on evenings that we are expecting 
snow fall to aid in snow removal efforts.  10:00 a.m. at the latest. 
It is helpful when garbage containers are removed from the curb as 
soon as possible after being emptied. 
Review the full winter weather policy at www.ghentmn.com 
 

City of Ghent 
JANUARY NEWSLETTER 

 

CHRISTMAS TREE DISPOSAL 
SW Sanitation will not be picking up Christmas 

trees left at the curb.  All residents are responsible 
for disposing of their own tree.  Trees can be 

disposed of for free at the new Minneota burn site 
located one mile North of Minneota on County 

Road 3  

Next Council Meeting: Public Hearing Tuesday, January 9th, 2024 

http://www.ghentmn.com/

